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  after 3694 # opiso {op-is'-o}; from the same as 3693 with
enclitic of direction; to the back, i.e. aback (as adverb or
preposition of time or place; or as noun): -- {after}, back(-
ward), (+ get) behind, + follow.[ql

  at 3796 # opse {op-seh'}; from the same as 3694 (through the
idea of backwardness); (adverbially) late in the day; by
extension, after the close of the day: -- ({at}) even, in the
end.[ql

  back 3694 # opiso {op-is'-o}; from the same as 3693 with
enclitic of direction; to the back, i.e. aback (as adverb or
preposition of time or place; or as noun): -- after, {back}(-
ward), (+ get) behind, + follow.[ql

  behind 3694 # opiso {op-is'-o}; from the same as 3693 with
enclitic of direction; to the back, i.e. aback (as adverb or
preposition of time or place; or as noun): -- after, back(-ward),
 (+ get) {behind}, + follow.[ql

  end 3796 # opse {op-seh'}; from the same as 3694 (through the
idea of backwardness); (adverbially) late in the day; by
extension, after the close of the day: -- (at) even, in the
{end}.[ql

  follow 3694 # opiso {op-is'-o}; from the same as 3693 with
enclitic of direction; to the back, i.e. aback (as adverb or
preposition of time or place; or as noun): -- after, back(-ward),
 (+ get) behind, + {follow}.[ql

  get 3694 # opiso {op-is'-o}; from the same as 3693 with
enclitic of direction; to the back, i.e. aback (as adverb or
preposition of time or place; or as noun): -- after, back(-ward),
 (+ {get}) behind, + follow.[ql

  in 3796 # opse {op-seh'}; from the same as 3694 (through the
idea of backwardness); (adverbially) late in the day; by
extension, after the close of the day: -- (at) even, {in} the
end.[ql

  the 3796 # opse {op-seh'}; from the same as 3694 (through the
idea of backwardness); (adverbially) late in the day; by
extension, after the close of the day: -- (at) even, in {the}
end.[ql
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